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Good morning,

I am the co-owner of 555 Darcy Drive in Estes Park. I am writing to express my support for the rezoning application, in
terms of the goal of providing attainable housing. I believe that the Town needs more attainable housing options for
workers and younger families, to support the Town’s long-term economic success.

Some neighborhood residents have expressed concerns about traffic safety because of increased traffic along Peak View
turning into this area. If someone could discuss options to address that concern it might be helpful.

It also would be helpful to provide more information about the proposed development plan so that neighborhood residents
would have a better understanding of the future development.

Thank you.

Jan Waterhouse

https://www.google.com/maps/search/555+Darcy+Drive?entry=gmail&source=g

